
Sep 29,2023 

 

Dear customers 

IRIE KOKEN Co., Ltd. 

 

 

Notice of Telework and Staggered Work Hours in Response to COVID-19 Measures 

 

 

Thank you very much for your continued patronage and support. 

Until now, in order to reduce the risk of the spread of the new coronavirus infection and ensure the 

safety of employees, we have implemented telework and staggered working hours for employees at 

the head office and Osaka Sales Office, but we would like to inform you that we have decided to 

extend the period as follows. 

 

 

■Extension Period    

Oct 2,2023 (Mon) – Mar 29,2024 (Fri) 

※The implementation period will be shortened or extended depending on the situation. 

 

■Staggered working hours        

From 8:00 to 10:00 

 

■Place     

The head office and Osaka office  

 

 

We will continue to strive to continuously provide stable services by ensuring the safety of our 

employees. We would like to ask for the understanding of all those involved. 

 

 

 

Chief of general affairs department 


